
      CCINW Washington Meeting    
 

 

Emergency planning for major flooding 
How can you help your customers when the water is deep? 

 
When: Thursday, November 12, 2009 
   

Where: Interlink Southcenter 
  641 Industry Dr. 

Tukwila, WA  98188-3407   425 207 0149 

 

Time:  5:30PM – Network time //  6:00PM - Dinner 
 

Speakers: Dri-Eaz instructor Brandon Burton and local restoration experts   
 
Cost:  $25 if RSVP by Monday 9 November. Add $5 at the door. 
  Add $10 for non-members. 

 
 

RSVP: Jane at 253 208-6388 or info@ccinw.org  
 

As always, meeting attendance is worth a half continuing education credit 
 
 

Last year flooding devastated the Snohomish valley. This year, the Army Corp of Engineers 

estimates that there is a 1 in 4 chance of a failure of the 

Howard Hansen dam causing major flooding in the Kent 

valley. Whether you are involved in major restoration or not, 

there is a chance you’ll be asked to help when your 

customers call. 

 

Brandon will discuss the best protocols to use in speaking 

with your customers.  A panel of local restoration contractors 

will discuss what they’re planning, and we’ll get to hear from people in our industry that have 

their current businesses in the flooding danger zone – including Interlink Supply. 

   

 

While at Interlink, you can walk over to the Green 

River and see what progress has been made by 

county flood control personnel.  

 

 

Directions to Interlink Supply 


